
 

 

 

The U.S. Senate Passes the TVPRA!  

 

The Trafficking Victims Protection Reauthorization Act (TVPRA) was 

recently passed in the U.S. Senate as an amendment to the Violence 

Against Women Act (S. 47) with a vote of 93-5. Braking Traffik thanks 

all of you for contacting your Senators to advocate for the 

reauthorization of the TVPRA, which has assisted survivors and led to 

the prosecution of traffickers since first enacted in 2000. 

 

We now encourage you to urge the U.S. House of Representatives to 

take up the Senate's bill to pass the TVPRA into law. Together we can 

ensure that survivors receive the care they need and that traffickers will 

be brought to justice. 

 

To find contact information for your IL or IA federal representative, go 

to http://www.house.gov/representatives/find/ 

 

 

Thank you for your support! 

Braking Traff ik is a non-prof it organizat ion dedicated to supporting and 
enabling the discovery of and response to incidents of sex traf f icking 
through a vict im-centered, mult idisciplinary, and collaborat ive community  
effort in the Quad City area of Iowa and Il l inois.  

 
http://www.brakingtraffik.org/  
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